
 

BETTER HALVES... will meet      

August 29 at 6:00 pm at the KBA   

Mission Center. Join us for a time of 

fun and inspiration with a light      

supper. Call Paulette Underwood for 

more Information at 803-840-0020. 

KBA RADIO MINISTRY... every weekday 

morning around 7:30 on 102.7 FM. Each pastor is 

asked to participate by sharing five 2-minute messag-

es, about a half page when you read it. Recording 

takes place each Thursday, 1 pm, at the radio station 

in Lugoff, with the devotionals being heard the fol-

PASTORS CONFERENCE... will meet         

Tuesday, August 20 at 11am with lunch and a     

great speaker. 

MONDAY PRAYER 

TIME...noon each Monday! 

Pastors and church leaders, please 

join Ron at the KBA Missions 

Center if you're in town, or stop 

and pray wherever you are at 

noon. We are praying for a 

mighty moving of God in the  lives of our pastors, 

leaders and churches that will  only come about by 

LOCAL RETREAT LOCATION FOR           

PASTORS?... As we seek to care for our pastors, 

we are seeking a local location that a pastor can go 

to for a day and have some prayer time. Perhaps a 

home on Lake Wateree?  If you have a suggestion, 

please call Ron at the KBA office. 

COUNSELING/REFRESHING  

RESOURCES...  
 

Palmetto Counseling Associates— 

Dr Nic Natale, Columbia, SC,                

803-254-9767 

 

Celebrate Recovery— J immy       

Braddock,  Christ-centered recovery  

program, Camden, SC, 803-369-4365 

 

Teen Challenge—Rev Wayne Powell, 

Georgetown, SC, 843-520-4888 

 

The Good Samaritan Colony—Rehab 

from addiction to drugs and alcohol,      

Ruby, SC, 843-634-6848 

 

Shade Tree Ministry—refreshing for    

ministry leaders and their spouses 

www.shadetreeministry.org 

 

Wateree Pregnancy Network—         

803-804-1567 

Missions—International 

PRAYER MINISTRY...for our churches is being led  

by our KBA Prayer Team. We are planning four separate 

“Prayer Boot Camps” across the KBA region in 2019. 

Does your church want to host one?  If so, contact Ron 

MONTHLY OPPORTUNITY TO FEED 

THE HOMELESS... Sundays, 4 pm. This is a 

great opportunity for youth groups and Sunday 

School classes. Call Dennis Outlaw, 803-427-6353 

SEXUAL MISCONDUCT 

SUMMIT... is planned for  

September for our pastors 

and church leaders, as well  

as for churches in the com-

munity. Subjects, including 

background checks on vol-

unteers, sexual assault, sex-

ual harassment, dealing with sexual predators, report-

ing requirements, victim support and church safety 

procedures, will be discussed. It is the responsibility 

of pastors and the church to protect their women, 

youth and children, as well as be wise in our “sue-
DR. CLAUDE KING...  
co-author of  Experiencing 

God, prolific Christian writer/ 

author and inspiring national 

speaker on prayer, will be with 

us the weekend of October 18-

20. He will speak to pastors 

and wives on Friday night,   

October 18, lead a workshop 

Saturday, October 19, and 

speak in KBA churches on Sunday, October 20. 

More details will soon follow. Please mark your cal-

MISSIONS IN MYRTLE 

BEACH… are being led by a 

number of our KBA churches 

this summer. Churches in-

clude: Emmanuel, Bethany, 

Faith, New Hope, Oak Ridge 

and Wateree. They are leading 

day camps, doing beach evangelism and prayer walking, 

among many  other possible ministries. Please put our 

KBA efforts on your personal and church prayer calen-

dar each day through the summer! 

MISSIONS ACROSS AMERICA… Various KBA 

churches are going on mission across America. They 

include: 

Cassatt: Lynch, Kentucky 

Hermitage: Montgomery, Alabama 

Hillcrest: Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 

Mt Pisgah: Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 

Camden First: Portland, Oregon 

Springvale: Lynch, Kentucky                                                      

Shamrock: Atlanta, Georgia 

Malvern Hill: Atkinson, North Carolina 

Friendship:  Harlan, Kentucky 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS FOR    

THE CHURCH IN CUBA... Pastors Terry Corder,   

John Corder and Steve Lee, along with Ron and          

Paulette Underwood had a fabulous trip to Cuba! The 

Baptist churches there were so grateful for everything    

we provided them. Yet, they blessed us so much more! 

Thanks for all your great support. 

PRAY ABOUT A WILL GRAHAM                 

CELEBRATION... Will Graham is the grandson of 

Dr. Billy Graham and is leading crusades/celebrations 

all over the world. We are told he is very much like 

granddaddy.  

Missions—Local 

THE INTERNATIONAL MISSIONS           

COMMITTEE...   is praying about and meeting in 

regards to upcoming mission trips to Cuba this fall 

and winter. If you are interested, please contact Ron. 

PRAYER JOURNEY WITH BILL ELLIFF... is 

Tuesday, Sept 24 in Florence. More information to 

SEND ME CONFERENCE... is Thursday, Aug 29,  at the SC Baptist Convention in Columbia. This training  

provides practical methods that help churches evaluate their strategies and implement steps to become more     

missional churches.   

THE CONSTITUTION AND BY LAWS             

COMMITTEE... is meeting with the desire to update 

our KBA documents, then provide recommendations at 

a future date. Please provide any recommendations to 

CHURCHES GOING ON INTERNATIONAL                  

MISSIONS…. Cedar  Creek, Guatemala; Sham-

rock, Guatemala; Camden First, Ecuador; Malvern 

Hill, Scotland; Cassatt, China and Friendship, Guate-

Missions—National  Pastors/Staff/Family Care 

DYNAMICS OF A HEALTHY SUNDAY SCHOOL 

MINISTRY…August 24, 9-11:30 am, Trinity Church, 

Lugoff. One general session will cover components that 

can be applicable to all ages and will be beneficial for 

any pastor, Sunday School director, and all Sunday 

School class leaders. Bobby Howard of the SCBC 

Church Strengthening Team will lead the seminar. If 

interested, contact Pam Cashatt 803-227-6164 or pam-

tel:803-227-6164
mailto:pamcashatt@scbaptist.org


Growing God’s Kingdom Associationally I Peter 2:6 
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August 17—Good News Club Training          

August 18—Prayer Walk for Schools            

August 19—KCSD School starts                    

August 20—Pastors Conference   

August 24—SS Seminar 

August 26-28—Band of Brothers                        

August 29—SEND ME training                        

Around the Association 

GNC are weekly Bible studies that are allowed in elementary schools across 

the nation. Half of the elementary schools in South Carolina have them, but  

only one is taking place locally. Beginning this fall, the KBA has budgeted 

funds for the 2019-20 school year so we can have a GNC in every elementary 

school at no cost to your church. Your church will need to  provide 8-10        

volunteers (or combine with another church). KBA will provide all training,            

literature and funding for the school year.                                                          

Please take note of this date:          

           Saturday,  August 17.                          

The state GNC team will be here to 

train our churches on implementing 

a GNC in their school, so you will 

need to have your church team     

present. This mandatory training 

takes place at Lugoff First Baptist,     

10am—2:30pm, including a working 

lunch.  
 

Please be praying about this as we seek to win the next generation to Christ!  

 You can go to the website of Child Evangelism Fellowship, 

www.cefonline.com and learn more. Contact Ron for more information. 

August Birthdays: 

01 Rus McDonald, Pisgah 

02 Brenda Vinson, Flint Hill 

09 Myrtle Sullivan, Open Arms 

11 Deanne Boone, Pine Grove 

11 Edwina Gardner, Faith 

12 Timmy Bowers Jr, Laurel 

      Hill 

13 John Corder, Hillcrest 

14 Pam Everett, Trinity 

15 Scott Bernhausen, Bethune 

August Wedding Anniversaries: 

01 Stephen and Lisa Sanderson, Calvary 

04 Will and Mildred Cline, Mizpah 

07 Dean and Lynn Elliott, Cassatt 

08 Danny and Cindy Hedgepath, Antioch 

10 Jack and Kim Hair, Friendship 

12 Bryan and Lisa Plyler, River 

13 Don and Phyllis Coppedge, retired 

15 Lyn and Betsy Hill, New Hope 

24 Mike and Brenda Pelham, Lake  

     Wateree 

August Church Anniversaries: 

04 Craigan Blankenship, Bethany 

15 Scott Bernshausen, Bethune 

Good News Club can be the biggest impact we will ever have 
on our community…. now and for generations to come. 

PRAYER WALK FOR OUR SCHOOLS…               
Sunday, August 18. Churches are asked to meet at 

their local school, walk the grounds and pray for 

students, families, teachers and administration. 

Cassatt Baptist Church  is seeking a par t-time  

administrative assistant to perform duties, three days 

per week. Contact personnel committee at 803-424-

0499, 803-427-9306, or mail a current résumé to  

Cassatt Baptist at P.O. Box 110, Cassatt, SC 29032. 

Emmanuel Baptist Church has called Brian Cobb as Youth/

Associate Pastor. His service began on July 22. He and his wife 

Cheryl have three children. 

Bobby Wallace retired as pastor  of Cedar Creek Church at the 

end of July. He served as their pastor just a few months short of 40 

Join us Monday                                    

through Wednesday                                

(noon), August                                      

26-28 near Hendersonville,             

NC. This is a beautiful place to get 

away and fellowship with pastors 

across the KBA and the state. KBA 

will pay for all first-time pastors!   

Kershaw Baptist Association is seeking a          

part-time ministry assistant. Please mail a current 

résumé to KBA at 14 E. DeKalb St. Camden, SC 

29020 or e-mail to kba@truvista.net. For further  

information, call the KBA Mission Center,            

803-432-3028.  

Job Opportunities 


